UNITED SYATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 111
798 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

JUL 1 © 1992

Docket No. 50-481

Uiion Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell
Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
SLU Louis, MC 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

We have received your letter dated June 29, 1992, which
transmitted ycur proposed scope of participation and objectives
for the Callaway Plant's emergency preparedness exercise
scheduled for the e¢vening of CGctober 7, 1992. We have determined
that the proposed scope of participation and objectives are
acceptable.

If you have any questions, or wish to revise either your scope of
participation or the exercise objectives, please have your staff
contact Mr. T. Ploski of my staff at (708) 790-5634.

Sincerely,

7L
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